
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Brian AlIred <baIlred@radioboise.org >
Sent:

	

Monday, June 12, 2017 10:36 AM
To:

	

Dare Bickel
Subject:

	

Special Temporary Authority

Dale,
We are under an STA that expires on 07/11/20 17. Our facility is back up to full power as of 06/09/2017,
therefore there is no need for us to continue under STA. Is there any acknowledgement of this that needs to be
placed in our public file? Here is the relevant information:
KRBX (FM) CaidwelI, ID
Boise Community Radio Project, Inc
Facility ID #: 173448
STA# BSTA-201 701 O9ABQ
Thanks for your time.

Brian Alfred
Operations Manager
Radio Boise
KRBX 89.9/93.5 FM
W: (208) 258-2072
C: (208) 477-9499
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